STATE OF MICHIGAN
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

GRETCHEN WHITMER LANSING MICHAEL F. RICE, Ph.D.

GOVERNOR STATE SUPERINTENDENT

January 30, 2025
GRANT AWARD NOTIFICATION

Ms. Pamela Colmen, Executive Director

Genesee County Community Action Resource Department
2727 Lippincott Blvd.

Flint, MI 44507

Dear Ms. Coleman:

The Michigan Department of Education (MDE) is pleased to inform you that Genesee
County Community Action Resource Department has been approved for The
Emergency Food Assistance Program (TEFAP) Reach and Resiliency Grant Round 2 for
fiscal years 2023-2024 and 2024-2025. This grant is funded under the provisions of
Build Back Better Reach and Resiliency Grant allocated Division B of the Coronavirus
Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act (CARES). The enclosed grant award
notification will provide details regarding the grant award and fiscal requirements.

Questions regarding this grant program may be directed to Liana Bennett, Office of
Nutrition Services, by telephone at 517-241-5349 or email at
bennetti4@michigan.gov.

Sincerely,
Michael F. Rice, Ph.D.
State Superintendent

Enclosure

cc: James Dunn; Business Manager
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